
In late 2018 Adams County, the City and County of 
Broomfield, and the Cities of Westminster, 
Thornton, Federal Heights, Brighton, Commerce 
City, Aurora, and Northglenn collaborated to fund 
Colorado Legal Services (CLS) to create an eviction 
defense and housing assistance Legal Services Pilot 
Project. 

The purpose of the Pilot Program was and continues 
to be to "provide legal assistance to low-income 
households, to help prevent or mitigate the adverse 
familial and societal impacts of involuntary 
displacement and/or homelessness within the 
contributing jurisdictions." CLS received continued 
funding for the Program in both 2021 through 2024. 

CLS is requesting continued funding and support 
from IGA members to continue the Eviction Legal 
Clinic through December 2026. 

Reduce preventable evictions through the 
provision of high-quality legal services. 

Mitigate eviction-related consequences for tenants 
by providing quality legal services and advocacy. 

Connect tenants with community resources that 
will assist them with rental assistance and other 
resources that will help them stay housed. 


